
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07600-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 10:19 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase proposal 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 10:13 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase proposal 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: David Grodey <dgrodey@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 9:03 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate increase proposal 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 

Unless Florida Power and Light can explain to the consumer why a utility company making over $4 Billion annually for its 
shareholders needs to increase their rates; put me down as opposed. 
This message also serves as a gentle reminder that your agency exists to serve the public and not the utility companies. 

That is all, 

V/R, 
David Grodey - an FPL customer 
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